
High School Musical 3
I have seen High School Musical 3, and I want to see it again!
It’s like Star Wars Episode III: Revenge of the Sith all over
again. Only, I think I was a little worse with Star Wars. I
knew how many hours and minutes to Star Wars, and I wasn’t
quite that bad with HSM 3. There were many surprises in this
movie and I couldn’t stop laughing. Okay, of course there were
some parts that you didn’t want to laugh, but I’m pretty sure
you get the idea. It’s just a fun, relaxing, and entertaining
show! There are some new characters, that I think they plan on
using in the next High School Musical if they do a fourth one.
I  don’t  think  I’ll  want  to  watch  anymore  if  there  are
different people. It just wouldn’t be the same! I normally
don’t watch sequels if there are different people playing main
characters. As I sat in my seat at the movie theater, I didn’t
feel as if it was as late as it was getting. You were absorbed
in the show and you lost track of time. Troy and Gabriella
have three duets in this movie, and you can really see that
Zac and Vanessa (for anyone who doesn’t know, those are the
actors) really love each other through the way they act. You
can just see it in the way they are able to act with each
other so well. It must have meant so much to them when they
sang those songs, and were together. I have the CD now. As
soon as the movie was over, we headed to Tony’s house, so I
could get my money and he took me to Wal-Mart to get the CD. I
can’t wait to be able to see it again! When is it coming out
on DVD?!?!
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